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practices can give you further spiritual empowerment, heightened awareness, and deeper connections to the Creator and
beings who work from the inner planes to support humanity. CHAPTERS INCLUDE: Mudras for Activating the Twelve Layers of
DNAThe History of Human DNAThe Awakening of Crystalline ConsciousnessWorking with Energy to Raise DNA LevelsAuspicious
Times for Awakening ConsciousnessHow Ascended Masters Can Assist Your AscensionAngelic Support for DNA ActivationYour
Internal Compass: Nature’s Body Intelligence
The Stud Next Door Kendall Ryan 2021-01-19 A sexy, single dad standalone romance from New York Times bestselling author
Kendall Ryan. Life threw me a curveball. An adorable eight-pound, four-ounce curveball with her mother’s eyes and my
dark hair. I’d like to think my single-dad game is strong, but honestly? I’ve been struggling a little. When a
beautiful young woman moves in next door and offers to give me a hand, I jump at the chance to hire her as a nanny.
Jessa is amazing with my daughter. She’s also patient, kind, and way too pretty. The number one rule of hiring a nanny?
Don’t bed the nanny. It’s a rule I intend to keep. But as the days pass, I begin to realize how much my life is
missing. Companionship. Romance. Intimacy. When I discover my heart has space for one more female, it’s a lost cause,
another curveball. The hot-as-hell nanny is leaving soon for a mission trip to Central America. No sense in letting
myself fantasize about Jessa being a permanent part of my life. The closer we get, the more difficult it becomes to
keep my feelings in check, because my heart won’t listen. And neither will my libido. Well, you know what they say.
Rules are meant to be broken . . .
A Deal with the Devil Amelia Wilde 2021-03-30 A man can only have one great love, and mine was the sea. Until I pulled
a half-drowned heiress out of the water. Until I kept her as mine. Until I hurt her to prove I didn’t love her. Now
we’re surrounded. Dangerous pirates want to use her for their own purposes. I won’t give her up that easy. I have a
lifetime of treasure to protect. But with the ship going down, there’s only one thing I want to save. Her. A Deal with
the Devil is book two in the Devil trilogy by USA Today bestselling author Amelia Wilde. The Devil and the Deep Blue
Sea must be read first.
A Few Good Eggs in One Basket Richard L. Gunderson 2012-04-19 In a stock market environment dominated by professional
investors, A Few Good Eggs in One Basket o?ers a plain-talk approach to pro?tability by selecting and managing an
investment portfolio of common stocks for an individual. Author Richard L. Gunderson, who has been an investor for more
than forty years, outlines an enduring framework that improves the odds for the individual investor to exceed the
performance of the market over the long term by buying good companies at bargain prices. He outlines what constitutes a
good company and how to determine when a price meets the test of being a bargain. A Few Good Eggs in One Basket also
helps individual investors by discussing what to look for; where to look; when to buy; when to sell; and how many
stocks to own. A Few Good Eggs in One Basket presents a prescription designed to take advantage of opportunities
created by market overreaction to bad news and disappointing results. Gunderson believes there are always bargains at
any time and in any market. The challenge is to consistently apply a disciplined approach to identifying the unusual
and favorable opportunities and concentrating a portfolio on those stocks representing the best combination of overall
quality and intrinsic value.
My Brother's Roommate Kendall Ryan 2020-12-01 A sexy new brother's best friend romance from New York Times bestselling
author Kendall Ryan. There are a few things you should know about my brother’s roommate. Wolfie Cox is . . .
complicated. And incredibly sexy. Unfortunately, he has an impressive stick lodged so far up his ass, he’s about as
emotionally available as a chinchilla. Actually, that might be an insult to the chinchilla community. So, naturally, I
want to ride him like a bicycle. He thinks I hate him. Mostly because I’ve led him to believe this. It’s easier than
admitting the truth. And while Wolfie is about as soft and cuddly as a fork, I’m the opposite. A good girl. Reliable.
Conscientious. Oh, and completely panicked about an upcoming work conference. Wolfie’s usually allergic to altruism, so
when my brother convinces him to help me out by escorting me to said conference where everyone else will have a plusone . . . I say thanks, but no thanks. Surprisingly, Wolfie is unflinching about this. And that’s the story about how I
got stuck in a hotel room with my brother’s hot (grouchy) roommate. Thank you for coming to my TED talk. In all
seriousness, this isn’t a game to me, and hormones aside, I need to impress my boss this week so the promotion I’ve
worked hard for doesn’t get handed to his worthless nephew. But with Wolfie and me sharing a hotel bed, things get
confusing quickly. This is book two in the Frisky Business series, but each book can be read as a complete standalone.
True Harmony Amy Knupp 2021-04-27 He’s all business all the time. Now he’s suddenly a dad. Fiddle player Eliza Bancroft
had to improvise after an unplanned pregnancy four years ago. Instead of pursuing her dream of performing live music,
she changed keys and has focused on being a good mom and a sought-after studio musician in Nashville. Her rhythm is set
until she spots her son’s father in a local magazine and realizes the man she was unable to track down lives right
under her nose in Music City. As head of the family and CEO of North Brothers Sports, Mason North doesn’t have time for
play. His life mission is to build the family business—his father’s legacy—so it can thrive for years to come. When the
company’s future becomes endangered, he mounts a full-scale assault to protect what matters the most. Then an
unforgettable woman from his past lays a four-year-old truth bomb on him that blows up his priorities. Though they come
from different worlds, the attraction from before still hums between Eliza and Mason. But Mason has spent a lifetime
entrenched solely in business, and Eliza has two hearts to protect. Can he embrace a more harmonious approach and give
them a second chance at love? True Harmony is the fourth stand-alone book in the North Brothers series and includes a
steamy second-chance romance for a workaholic CEO and a single-mom fiddle player, an overzealous dog named Blitz, and a
three-year-old in need of a dad. Submerge yourself into the North Brothers' world now! If you enjoy books by Jill
Shalvis, Zoe York, BJ Harvey, Piper Rayne, Molly McAdams, Lori Wilde, Melissa Foster, Bella Andre, Claudia Burgoa,
Alexa Rivers, JH Croix, Christine DePetrillo, Melissa Chambers, or Amanda Torrey, chances are, you'll love Amy Knupp's
Island Fire series. ***** second chance romance, CEO, secret baby, accidental pregnancy, one-night stand, wealthy hero,
opposites attract, single mom, kid in need of a father
The Vet from Snowy River Stella Quinn 2021-06-01 A hot vet. A rebellious teenager. And meddling but well-meaning
townsfolk. Vera gets more than she bargains for when she runs off to a new life in the country ... A fresh and funny
rural romance, perfect for readers of Alissa Callen and Rachael Johns. Vera De Rossi no longer believes in love ... And
thanks to her ex-boyfriend she's also broke, jobless, and staring down the barrel of a court case that could land her
in prison. Turning to her talent for baking, Vera opens a cafe in Hanrahan, a cosy tourist town in the foothills of the
Snowy Mountains. Josh Cody, once Hanrahan's golden boy, escaped sixteen years ago with gossip hard on his heels and a
pregnant girlfriend in tow. Now he's back: a qualified veterinarian - and a single dad with a lot to prove. A new start
and a grumpy teenage daughter ... it's a lot to juggle, and there's no room in his life for further complications. But
that's before he walks into The Billy Button Cafe and meets its prickly owner ... Reeling from the past, Vera has no
intention of being sidetracked by the hot vet with a killer smile. But fate has a way of tripping up our best
intentions and between a stray cat and a busybody with a heart of gold, this is a town - a family - unlike any other.
And, whether Vera wants it or not, is there anything a family won't do to help one of its own? PRAISE: 'The perfect
feel-good blend of warmth, wit and small-town charm. This debut will leave you smiling.' Alissa Callen bestselling
author of Snowy Mountains Daughter
Death in Florence (A Year in Europe—Book 2) Blake Pierce 2021-03-30 “When you think that life cannot get better, Blake
Pierce comes up with another masterpiece of thriller and mystery! This book is full of twists, and the end brings a
surprising revelation. Strongly recommended for the permanent library of any reader who enjoys a very well-written
thriller.” --Books and Movie Reviews (re Almost Gone) DEATH IN FLORENCE is book #2 in a charming new cozy mystery
series by USA Today bestselling author Blake Pierce, whose #1 bestseller Once Gone has received 1,500 five-star
reviews. The series (A YEAR IN EUROPE) begins with book #1 (A MURDER IN PARIS). Diana Hope, 55, is still adjusting to
her recent separation when she discovers her ex-husband has just proposed to a woman 30 years younger. Secretly hoping
they would reunite, Diana is devastated. She realizes the time has come to reimagine life without him—in fact, to
reimagine her life, period. Devoting the last 30 years of her life to being a dutiful wife and mother and to climbing
the corporate ladder, Diana has been relentlessly driven, and has not taken a moment to do anything for herself. Now,
the time has come. Diana never forgot her first boyfriend, who begged her to join him for a year in Europe after
college. She had wanted to go so badly, but it had seemed like a wild, romantic idea, and a gap year, she’d thought,
would hinder her resume and career. But now, with her daughters grown, her husband gone, and her career no longer
fulfilling, Diana realizes it’s time for herself—and to take that romantic year in Europe she’d always dreamed of.
Diana prepares to embark on the year of her life, finally turning to her bucket list, hoping to tour the most beautiful
sights and sample the most scrumptious cuisines—and maybe, even, to fall in love again. But a year in Europe may have
different plans in store for her. Can A-type Diana learn to go with the flow, to be spontaneous, to let down her guard
and to learn to truly enjoy life again? In DEATH IN FLORENCE (Book #2), Diana arrives in Florence, ready to shake off
the events of Paris and fulfill her lifelong dream of being proposed to on the romantic Ponte Vecchio bridge. But Diana
can never possibly anticipate what she is about to find on that bridge, and how it may just turn her romantic dream
into a ridiculous nightmare! A YEAR IN EUROPE is a charming and laugh-out-loud cozy mystery series, packed with food
and travel, with mysteries that will leave you on the edge of your seat, and with experiences that will leave you with
a sense of wonder. As Diana embarks on her quixotic quest for love and meaning, you will find yourself falling in love
and rooting for her. You will be in shock at the twists and turns her journey takes as she somehow finds herself at the
center of a mystery, and must play amateur sleuth to solve it. Fans of books like Eat, Pray, Love and Under the Tuscan
Sun have finally found the cozy mystery series they’ve been hoping for! Book #3 (VENGEANCE IN VIENNA) in the series is
now also available!
Leading Global Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Rohini Anand 2021-11-30 This book offers five proven principles so
multinational companies can advance diversity, equity, and inclusion with a nuanced understanding of local contexts
across countries and cultures. It's easy to fall into the trap of using a single-culture worldview when implementing
global DEI in organizations. But what makes DEI change efforts successful in one country may have opposite, unintended
consequences in another. How do companies find the right balance between anchoring their efforts locally while pushing
for change that may disrupt existing power dynamics? This is the question at the heart of global DEI work. Along with
practical advice and examples, Rohini Anand offers five overarching principles derived from her own experience leading
global DEI transformation and interviews with more than sixty-five leaders to provide a through line for leading global
DEI transformation in divergent cultures. Local relevance—understanding markets and acknowledging local beliefs,
regulations, and history—is essential for global success. This groundbreaking book explicitly details how to take local
histories, laws, and practices into account in DEI transformation work while promoting social justice worldwide.
Airbus A320: An Advanced Systems Guide Ben Riecken 2019-06-13 This iPad interactive book is an indispensable tool for
pilots seeking the Airbus A320 type rating. This study guide offers an in-depth systems knowledge with pictures, videos
and schematics not found in other publications. It is packed with detailed and useful information to prepare any
candidate for command and responsibility of the A320 equipped with IAE or CFM engines.
Montana Creeds: Tyler Linda Lael Miller 2019-10-14 This Creed brother will go from rodeo star to family man in this
beloved classic from New York Times bestselling author Linda Lael Miller! Whether winning championship belt buckles or
dealing with Hollywood types, former rodeo star Tyler Creed can handle anything. Except being in the same place as his
estranged brothers. Yet here they are, all three of them, back in Stillwater Springs. They’re barely talking but,
despite that, they’re trying to restore the old Creed ranch—and the Creed family. Lily Kenyon knows all about family
estrangements and secrets. The single mom has come home to set things right and to put down roots for her daughter. The
last person she expects to see is Tyler Creed, whom she’s loved since childhood. Now the handsome, stubborn cowboy who
left home to find his passion just might discover that it was here all along, under the Montana sky. Originally
published in 2009
Till There Was You (Butler, Vermont Series, Book 4) Marie Force 2019-06-18 Being an adult has its advantages... Lucas
Abbott and his identical twin grew up sharing everything—including a reputation for funny, idiotic behavior. But now
that Lucas is ready to shed that lovable-idiot image, grow up and have a real, adult relationship, the joke’s on him.
He and his twin have fallen for the same woman. Crushed and hoping a few days on the slopes will work out his
frustrations, he heads for Stowe, Vermont. All thought of fun and relaxation flies away as a car spins out in a
snowstorm, and his firefighter/paramedic training kicks into high gear. Danielle Rowson is hoping to pick up the pieces
and build a new life for herself and her daughter in Vermont. Winding up in a ditch in the middle of a blizzard isn’t
part of the plan—and neither is the kind, sexy rescuer whose strong hands pull them to safety. Lucas has been a little
kid, a big kid and now an adult—and he discovers that adulting has more than one advantage. Especially when it comes to
sharing with Dani and Savannah the one thing that’s his and his alone: his love. Reading Order for Green
Mountain/Butler, Vermont Series Green Mountain Series Book 1: All You Need Is Love (Will & Cameron) Book 2: I Want to
Hold Your Hand (Hannah & Nolan) Book 3: I Saw Her Standing There (Colton & Lucy) Book 4: And I Love Her (Hunter &
Megan) Novella: You’ll Be Mine (Will & Cameron’s Wedding) Book 5: It's Only Love (Ella & Gavin) Book 6: Ain’t She Sweet
(Charley & Tyler) Butler, Vermont Series Book 1: Every Little Thing (Grayson & Emma) Book 2: Can't Buy Me Love (Patrick
& Mary) Book 3: Here Comes the Sun (Wade & Mia) Book 4: Till There Was You (Lucas & Danielle)
Black Bounds Charlotte Byrd 2018-07-17 I don’t belong with her. Born into darkness, life made me a cynic incapable of
love. But then Ellie waltzed in. Innocent, optimistic, kind. She’s the opposite of what I deserve. I bought her, but
she she stole my heart. Now my business is going up in flames. I have only one chance to make it right. That’s where it

Culturas de Espana Carmen Pereira-Muro 2014-01-01 Taking a student-centered approach to learning, CULTURAS DE ESPAÑA,
2nd Edition truly engages students with its wealth of authentic texts and visual materials while encouraging them to
think critically about the cultures of Spain. Developed for Spanish students at the fifth-semester level or higher,
this insightful reader makes an excellent main text in a civilization, culture, or reading course. A departure from
traditional texts, which present Spanish civilization as a neutral recounting of historical facts, events, and data,
CULTURAS DE ESPAÑA, 2nd Edition emphasizes that history, culture, and civilization are concepts under constant
construction. An intriguing conceptual focus brings to life the history and everyday experiences that shape national
identity. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Road to Redemption Piper Davenport 2019-12-10 Alex 'Hawk' James has a sordid and violent past, one that, in part,
leaves him the single father of a little girl. His only solace is the world he's made within the Dogs of Fire
Motorcycle Club. Payton Williams has everything under control. Her neat little world is as she has made it and she's
happy with the life she's leading. But when a chance encounter with a gorgeous biker upends her tidy plans, she finds
herself confronting things she'd been happy to gloss over... until now. Will Hawk and Payton's different worlds collide
in chaos, or will they come together and heal the wounds of the past? Will a threat from someone out of Hawk's past
destroy the trust he and Payton are building?
Chakras for Beginners Tai Morello 2017-02-06 The 7 chakras located along your spine up to the crown of your head may be
the biggest secret Western conventional health care is keeping from you. Bonus: Exclusive Gift Inside! In this book
you'll discover How to Clear your Energetic Blockages, Radiate Energy and Finally heal yourself. What if I told you
that your body had the ability to heal itself through the use of chakras -- unseen spinning wheels of energy that are
found at crucial areas along your spine? If you've never heard of chakras before you may be a bit skeptical about their
existence, let alone the health and natural influence they offer your body. This book will not only introduce you to
these potent vortices of health and wholeness, but it'll also reveal the secrets that make rebalancing and awakening
them seem like child's play.
Strict Confidence Skye Warren 2021-06-15 Forbidden. Commanding. Mysterious. Beau Rochester has an entire house full of
secrets. And those secrets are putting Jane Mendoza in danger. She fell in love with the one man she can't have. She
should leave Maine to protect her heart, but the thread refuses to be severed. The brooding Mr. Rochester and his
grieving niece are more than her job. They're her new family. She races against time to find answers and protect the
people she loves. The cliffside grows dark with the misdeeds of the past. Her heart and her sanity fight a battle, but
they are both at risk. Will Mr. Rochester learn to trust Jane? And will that trust destroy her?
The Greek's Hidden Vows Maya Blake 2021-06-29 Pretend turns to reality in this scandalous marriage of convenience
romance by Maya Blake! An irresistible wedding bargain A secret desire… Divorce lawyer extraordinaire Christos will
stop at nothing to inherit his family’s private island, even secretly wed his unflappable assistant, Alexis. Now it’s
time for her to honor their vows and travel to Greece to put on a convincing public performance… Alexis has been burned
in romance before and won’t repeat that mistake—not even with the uncompromising Christos. But as they act the perfect
married couple for his grandfather, their chemistry becomes overwhelming. Is Christos different from the ruthless
businessman she thought he was…or is his ardor all for show? From Harlequin Presents: Escape to exotic locations where
passion knows no bounds.
Secrets of Cinderella's Awakening Sharon Kendrick 2021-06-29 USA TODAY bestselling author Sharon Kendrick brings
scandalous secrets and tantalizing seduction under the stars for this Cinderella virgin! A night under the Greek sky…
with a seriously sexy stranger! Marnie Porter craves an escape from the long hours at the luxury spa in Greece where
she's working to help support her sister. And she may just have found it with one devastatingly handsome man—unaware
he’s billionaire businessman Leonidas Kanonidou! Cynical Leon believes it’s better to keep his distance from innocent
Marnie, yet discovering that his Cinderella needs urgent financial help prompts him to make a proposition. One with
mutual benefits, including exploring her unleashed passion even as it threatens to incinerate his barriers… From
Harlequin Presents: Escape to exotic locations where passion knows no bounds.
Gay for my Nemesis Tabatha Austin 2017-03-23
Oath of Office (a Luke Stone Thriller—Book #2) Jack Mars 2016-03-16 “One of the best thrillers I have read this year.
The plot is intelligent and will keep you hooked from the beginning. The author did a superb job creating a set of
characters who are fully developed and very much enjoyable. I can hardly wait for the sequel.” --Books and Movie
Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Any Means Necessary) OATH OF OFFICE is book #2 in the bestselling Luke Stone series, which
begins with ANY MEANS NECESSARY (book #1), a free download! A biological agent is stolen from a biocontainment lab.
Weaponized, it could kill millions, and a desperate national hunt ensues to catch the terrorists before it is too late.
Luke Stone, head of an elite FBI department, with his own family still in jeopardy, has vowed to walk away—but when the
new President, barely sworn in, calls him, he can’t turn his back on her. Shocking devastation follows, winding its way
all the way to the President, who finds her own family in jeopardy. Her strength tested, as she steps into her new
role, she surprises even her closest advisors. Rival presidential staff want Luke out of the picture, and with his team
in danger, and left to his own resources, it becomes personal. But Luke Stone never gives up until he, or the
terrorists, are dead. Luke realizes quickly that the terrorist’s final target is even more high value—and more
terrifying—than even he could imagine. Yet with only a few days before doomsday, it’s unlikely that even he can stop
what’s already in motion. A political thriller with non-stop action, dramatic international settings, unexpected twists
and heart-pounding suspense, OATH OF OFFICE is book #2 in the Luke Stone series, an explosive new series that will
leave you turning pages late into the night. Book #3 in the Luke Stone series is also now available!
Her Cyborg Warriors Grace Goodwin 2020-01-11 Professional surfer Mikki Tanaka didn't want to leave her beloved Hawaii,
the ocean waves, or the vibrant sea life she's worked so hard to protect. But her protests and aggressive tactics
didn't mesh with the law and she's found herself behind bars. Her choice? Ten years in jail or life as an Interstellar
Bride. Never one to shy away from adventure, she decides to take her chances in the stars—with not one, but two sexyas-hell alpha warriors on The Colony. Surnen, a Prillon Warrior and trusted doctor, has been waiting for a bride for
years. Banished to The Colony, he’s given up all hope, until a black-haired Earth beauty instantly steals his heart and
his breath. But the highly disciplined doctor likes protocols and control, in bed and out of it. His second and an
equally ruthless warrior, Captain Trax, agrees. Unfortunately, their new mate has a wild streak, a thirst for danger,
and an appetite for violence that both shocks and thrills them. When her penchant for stirring up trouble brings danger
to The Colony, they’ll stop at nothing to save her. Nothing at all. If you love romance in the style of Nalini Singh,
Christine Feehan, J.R. Ward, Lara Adrian, S. E. Smith, and out-of-this world outer space adventures like The Expanse,
Star Trek, Star Wars and Stargate, be sure to read USAT Bestselling Author Grace Goodwin's exciting science fiction and
paranormal book series! Aliens, adventure, and hot romance all in one place! Over one MILLION books sold! **Tags: alien
romance, sci-fi romance, science fiction romance, paranormal romance, psychic romance, shifter, space fleet, space
opera, interstellar brides, mail-order bride, arranged marriage, shifter, mate, alien mate, fated mate, reverse harem,
scifi romance, scifi alien romance, scifi harem, The Colony, IBP, Prillon, Warrior, Atlan, Warlord, Everis, Hunter,
Cyborg, Viken, Rogue 5, Kronos, Cerberus, Astra, matched mate, Trion, Coalition Fleet.
A Greene Family Summer Bash Piper Rayne 2021-07-27 Catch up with the Greene family during their annual summer party.
There’s sure to be surprise announcements and unexpected guests! Blurb and Cover Coming!
Unconscious Putting Dave Stockton 2011-09-15 "The Pro Tours' Hottest Coach" (Golf Digest) reveals the secrets that
helped Phil Mickelson win the 2010 Masters and can utterly transform every player's game. When a resurgent Phil
Mickelson won the Tour Championship in September 2009, he was quick to credit a series of simple putting lessons from
veteran golf champion and instructor Dave Stockton. As a top coach, Stockton has taught a long list of pro playersincluding Annika Sorenstam, Yani Tseng (winner of four LPGA tournaments), Adam Scott (Texas Open champion), Hunter
Mahan (Phoenix Open champion), and Morgan Pressel (World Ladies Championship of Japan winner)-the putting strategies
that finessed their game. Stockton's breakthrough concept is that every player has their own Signature Stroke, which is
unconscious. Good putting comes from the mind, Stockton says, not from a series of stiff mechanical positions. With
visualization, the right frame of mind, an efficient pre-putt routine, and connection to the individual internal stroke
signature, any player can make far more putts. Putting has always been taught as an offshoot to the full swing, when in
reality it is far different- almost a different game. Unconscious Putting will help players get out of the rigid,
mechanical, overthinking trap. In Unconscious Putting, Stockton shows how players at every handicap level-from pros to
weekend golfers-can putt effortlessly and with confidence by integrating a new mental approach with a few simple
physical routines that will keep them locked on target. Readers will also gain invaluable advice on reading greens and
equipment. Illustrated throughout and filled with anecdotes about how Stockton's lessons have helped today's leading
players, Unconscious Putting is a must-have golf book and a category classic-in-the-making.
Her Child to Protect Delores Fossen 2021-04-27 Nothing can stop her …from saving two lives. When she arrives at a
murder scene, Deputy Della Howell is not pleased to find her recent ex already on the job. She’ll work the case with
Sheriff Barrett Logan but will keep the secret she’s certain Barrett isn’t ready for—she’s pregnant with his child. But
as the dueling cops investigate, familiar sparks reignite between them…just as they fall prey to a very tenacious
killer. From Harlequin Intrigue: Seek thrills. Solve crimes. Justice served. For more action-packed stories, check out
the other books in the Mercy Ridge Lawmen series by Delores Fossen: Book 1: Her Child to Protect
The Trouble with True Love Laura Lee Guhrke 2018-01-30 Dear Lady Truelove, I am a girl of noble family, but I am
painfully shy, especially in my encounters with those of the opposite sex . . . For Clara Deverill, standing in for the
real Lady Truelove means dispensing advice on problems she herself has never managed to overcome. There’s nothing for
it but to retreat to a tearoom and hope inspiration strikes between scones. It doesn’t—until Clara overhears a rake
waxing eloquent on the art of “honorable” jilting. The cad may look like an Adonis, but he’s about to find himself on
the wrong side of Lady Truelove. Rex Galbraith is an heir with no plans to produce a spare. He flirts with the minimum
number of eligible young ladies to humor his matchmaking aunt, but Clara is the first to ever catch his roving eye.
When he realizes that Clara—as Lady Truelove—has used his advice as newspaper fodder, he’s infuriated. But when he’s
forced into a secret alliance with her, he realizes he’s got a much bigger problem—because Clara is upending everything
Rex thought he knew about women—and about himself. . . .
An Unexpected Affair Elizabeth Lennox 2021-06-18 Will her shameful secret be exposed? Evie Katner has a shameful
secret. One that forced her to abandon a very successful acting career. But now she’s back and…and she wants this role!
It was perfect for her! It was everything she needed to prove her place as a serious actor! The only thing…she had to
trick the director/producer into giving her the part. Brock Severson is furious when he realizes that the woman who
tried out for the role is none other than Evely Katner. She left the industry under a cloud of shame. No one knew why
she’d left the acting world – but rumors were rampant! He couldn’t allow Evie to ruin his film but…but she’s perfect
for the role. Evie brought more to the complicated role than he could have hoped for! Plus, he’s stunned at how much he
wanted her! Could he keep his mind on the job when his body wanted nothing more than to ignore the past and risk it all
with the dangerous Evie?
Romancing Olive Holly Bush 2011-11 1891 . . . Spinster librarian, Olive Wilkins, is shocked to learn of her brother’s
violent death at a saloon gaming table and her sister-in-law’s subsequent murder, traveling far from her staid life to
rescue her niece and nephew, now orphans. She arrives to find the circumstances of her brother’s life deplorable and
her long held beliefs of family and tradition, shaken. Accustomed to the sophistication of Philadelphia, Olive arrives
in Spencer, Ohio, a rough and tumble world she is not familiar with, facing two traumatized children. Her niece and
nephew, Mary and John, have been living with a neighboring farmer, widower Jacob Butler, the father of three young
children of his own and a man still in pain from the recent loss of his wife. Real danger threatens Olive and Mary and
John while Jacob and his own brood battle the day-to-day struggles for survival. Will Olive and Jacob find the strength
to fight their battles alone or together? Will love conquer the bitterness of loss and broken dreams?
The Billion-Dollar Bride Hunt Melanie Milburne 2021-06-29 The billionaire, the matchmaker and their off-limits
attraction… USA TODAY bestselling author Melanie Milburne brings us a marriage of convenience romance, inspired by Jane
Austen’s classic Emma. What if the woman he wants… Is the one finding his bride? When Matteo Vitale strides into
matchmaker Emmaline Woodcroft’s office, he has an unusual request. He must marry and father an heir if he’s to inherit
his family estate. After his first marriage ended tragically, what he needs is a wife who isn’t looking for love! To
understand her enigmatic client, Emmie accepts an invitation to his Italian villa. As she gets closer to the real
Matteo, for once she gives in to desire. The trouble is, Emmie knows she can’t be the bride Matteo’s looking for… From
Harlequin Presents: Escape to exotic locations where passion knows no bounds.
DNA of the Spirit, Volume 1 Rae Chandran 2014-09-01 The etheric strands of your DNA are the information library of your
soul. They contain the complete history of you, lifetime after lifetime; a record of the attitudes, karma, and
emotional predispositions you brought into this lifetime; and a blueprint, or lesson plan, for your self-improvement.
Your DNA is also a record of your existence from the moment of your creation as a starbeing to your present
incarnation. This information is written in every cell of your body. This is a book about practices you can do and
energetic connections you can make to raise your consciousness and activate additional strands of your DNA. These
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happens…something I can never take back. I don’t cheat on her. There’s no one else. It’s worse than that. Much worse.
Can we survive this? Praise for Charlotte Byrd “This series thrilled me from the first page and had me completely
engrossed. The pacing and plot was excellent. It had the perfect amount of twists and turns, luring me into the fantasy
of this amazing book. The story was well-crafted, starting off with characters I fell in love with. I instantaneously
bonded with the heroine and of course Mr. Black. YUM. It's sexy, it's sassy, it's steamy. It's everything. I loved
every second of it and was so thrilled to have had such a treat.” - Khardine Gray, bestselling romance author "Her
words make me ache and yearn for more." - Dancer in the Dark "The story is dark and enticing, taking me deeper into a
world from which I never want to emerge." - Lover of Alpha "Addictive and damaged, their love burns slowly but deeply."
- Heroes and Alphas “Their chemistry sizzles right from the beginning. He's the gorgeous and dangerous stranger we all
need in our life." - Making Words Up "Her words made me fall in love. It slayed me!" - Sizzling Books "Left my head
spinning! I never wanted it to end!" - Heartbreakers and Heroes
Wounded Kiss Willow Winters From USA Today best-selling author, Willow Winters, comes a tempting tale of fated love,
lust-filled secrets and the beginnings of an epic war. His chiseled jaw and silver gaze haunts both my nightmares and
my dreams, though I’ve only ever gotten a glimpse of either. There’s a treaty between us and them; mere mortals and the
ones who terrify but keep us safe. The contract demands that every year there’s an offering and this year I’ll walk
across that stage presenting myself. We have no idea what to expect if they choose someone, since they haven’t done so
in generations. The only thing we know is that the ones they take belong to them forevermore. If chosen, you don’t come
back, or so the story of the treaty goes. Gather and present yourself. This is the offering … … and I … belong to him.
Moments Of Trust Kat Bammer 2020-04-01 She's his therapist… and his best friend's little sister. The instant attraction
between them?--Totally off-limits. NHL goalie Kevin Reyes likes the moniker, “Mystery Man,” because they don’t know how
he stops the puck and he doesn’t give up anything about himself in interviews. He likes his privacy. So, what? But with
the injury, the press wouldn’t stop hounding him. So he left the vicious circle of pain, drugs, and disappointing
everyone. Moon Lake seemed like the perfect solution. Until he meets Julie, his gorgeous new therapist. His best
friend's little sister. The one who sees through his walls and makes him want more. Newly self-employed physical
therapist Julie gives it her all, and she doesn't accept her clients holding anything back either. Her newest client?
Sexy as hell. Broken. And totally off-limits. Especially since she's still being stalked by an ex-client. Luckily, his
primary focus is getting back to the game he loves. Not so lucky—she falls head over heels for him, anyway. Will Kevin
choose Julie or hockey? Can two people who need each other figure out what’s really important, even if it means
breaking the rules? Moments of Trust is a full-length standalone romantic suspense in the interconnected Moon Lake
series. Perfect if you love a broody hero find a woman, who makes him question everything he thought he wanted in life.
I Used to Have a Plan Alessandra Olanow 2021-02-02 Balm for the soul—Alessandra Olanow offers advice, inspiration, and
encouragement for anyone who needs a shoulder to lean on during a difficult time. “I Know This Too Shall Pass. (But It
Would Be Helpful to Know When).” After a series of events left her a divorced single mother questioning herself, her
relationships, and basically, everything she thought was true about her “picture-perfect” life, Alessandra Olanow began
drawing and posting illustrations on Instagram that reflected her feelings and struggles to right her life. She
chronicled her journey of healing, expressing the shock, delusion, denial, self-pity, and self-doubt she experienced
and the self-empathy and forgiveness that ultimately helped her regain a sense of self—but stronger, more fearless, and
more hopeful than before. Her charming illustrations and keen, memorable observations—struck a chord. Within a year,
her audience grew dramatically, from 9,500 to 157,000 followers, including celebrities Katie Couric, Jennifer Garner,
Elise Loehnen (chief content officer at Goop), the poet Joao Doederlein, and Joanna Goddard (founder of A Cup of Jo). I
Used to Have a Plan brings Olanow’s soothing sensibility to a wider audience, featuring new drawings and ideas that
touch upon the universal experiences of unexpected change and loss. Divided into five parts—“I Didn’t See That Coming,”
“It’s OK That You’re Not OK,” “Where’d I Go,” “The Only Way Out Is Through,” and “I Like It Here, Can I Stay a
While?”—the book beautifully encapsulates the experience of encountering difficulty, processing it and healing from it,
and becoming stronger and with a better sense of self. Full of advice, commiseration, empathy, and wit that is
comforting, helpful, direct, and remarkable in its truth, I Used to Have a Plan helps everyone through the painful yet
ultimately uplifting process of healing. I Used to Have a Plan includes 75-100 illustrations.
Hot SEAL, Independence Day Elle James 2021-06-15 Navy SEAL who wants nothing to do with commitment, is forced to
protect his neighbor and her unborn baby when her past comes calling. Jack “Mars” Marsten lives in an apartment he
never made a home. He made the mistake of marrying right out of boot camp to his high school sweetheart. When his wife
left him during BUDS training, he vowed never to marry again. No entanglements. Period. Deirdre Anne Tyler is running
from her ex-boyfriend who beat her when he found out she was pregnant. She changed her name to Anne Smith and is hiding
in an apartment next door to a cranky Navy SEAL who barely says hello. Which is just as well. The fewer people who know
her and where she is, the less chance of her ex finding her. Until he does… When trouble comes calling, Anne hides in
her neighbor’s apartment. Jack wants nothing to do with the woman but can’t send her back to deal with her problem on
her own. Stuck with the woman, he’s now responsible for keeping her alive until her baby is born. How hard could that
be? Harder than he originally thought when he finds himself falling for the pretty mother-to-be. No-commitment Jack
sinks deeper into his own kind of trouble where Anne is concerned. the pretty mother-to-be. No-commitment Jack sinks
deeper into his own kind of trouble where Anne is concerned.
Ruthless Surrender Zoe Blake 2021-06-18 An Enemies to Lovers Romance I know her darkest secret and am just ruthless
enough to use it against her. Whether she likes it or not, I’m the only one who can help her, but I do nothing for
free. My price is her complete surrender. She can hate me all she wants, as long as she pays with her body. And if she
tries to run? That will just cost her more. Dark, sexy and hot! Three words to sum up this book. If you love alpha men
definitely a must read. - Sweet & Spicy Reads Previously published as Fight Me.
Kemp: An Arrow for the Crown Jonathan Lunn 2021-06-28 There’s no way out this time... An unputdownable medieval
adventure from a master of the genre Haunted by guilt and his sins, archer Martin Kemp is in Scotland to collect on a
debt when war breaks out afresh. The border erupts in bloody violence. Stalked through heather and forest by French
men-at-arms sent to stir up the Scots against the English, Kemp and his friend Ieuan find themselves roped into
escorting a motley band of civilians to safety. Matters are complicated by a Scottish knight who is not what he seems,
but not nearly as much as by the presence of one of Kemp’s old flames. Pursued to Berwick, Kemp and his companions find
themselves besieged in the castle with no hope of relief or escape. When the Scots launch an all-out attack, Kemp may
have to sacrifice everything in a brutal showdown that will determine the destiny of the Scottish crown... A rollicking
adventure in the bestselling series, this brilliant novel from Jonathan Lunn will leave you battered and exhilarated.
Perfect for readers of Angus Donald, Bernard Cornwell and Matthew Harffy.
Simon Says Cherise Sinclair 2015-05-25 Reprint: This novella was originally published in the Doms of Dark Haven
anthology. With an empty nest and divorce in hand, Rona decides it's time to explore the fantasies that nourished her
through a long, tedious marriage to a man whose idea of outrageous sex was leaving the lights on. At the top of her
fantasy list is touring Dark Haven, the BDSM club, but she isn't prepared for the effect of a powerful Dom. When Master
Simon takes control and introduces her to toys and sensations she's never felt before, she realizes he could fulfil
every fantasy on her list all by himself. But she's vowed to never get trapped in a relationship again. One of the most
popular Doms in Dark Haven, Master Simon has had his fill of eager, shallow, young subs. Rona is older, intelligent,
independent...and sweetly submissive. After an evening of intense pleasure and despite her obvious attraction, she
refuses to see him again. He needs a way to change her mind. She's not the first sub he's taken on a journey of
exploration, but he's beginning to think she might be the last.
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Fushi no Kami: Rebuilding Civilization Starts With a Village Volume 4 Mizuumi Amakawa 2021-06-16 After spending two
years studying in Itsutsu city to bring back the life of convenience and abundance from the legends of the ancient
civilization, Ash graduates from the military academy. He is now assigned to the newly established Territory Reform
Promotion Office, where he works hard to improve this world’s living standards. When it is brought to Ash’s attention
that Ajole, the hometown of his co-worker Renge’s childhood friend, is on the verge of extinction, he decides to embark
on a rescue mission. The inspection task force led by Ash and Maika encounters barren fields and skinny villagers. It
appears that they have no choice but to break the taboo and use animal manure as compost. To make matters worse, there
is news of another threat to the village: the demons known as treants! Can Ash find a way to save the village? This is
the fourth chapter of the story about a young boy who sets out to revolutionize the world in order to rebuild
civilization and create his ideal life!
Demise of Magic W. J. May 2021-06-17 Time heals all wounds. When Aria and her friends escape the bunker, they find
themselves at the beginning of a long road. Trust has to be earned, and some scars are quicker to heal than others.
Together with their parents, they begin the hunt for Dorian, only to discover that nothing is quite as it seems.
They've been given only a piece of the puzzle, unlocking just a solitary clue. But the man has a dark secret. One he's
been holding onto for a long time. One that could unravel them all… Kerrigan Kids Book 1 - School of Potential Book 2 Myths & Magic Book 3 - Kith & Kin Book 4 - Playing With Power Book 5 - Line of Ancestry Book 6 - Descent of Hope Book 7
– Illusion of Shadows Book 8 – Frozen by the Future Book 9 – Guilt of My Past Book 10 – Demise of Magic Book 11- Rise
of the Prophecy Book 12 – Deafened by the Past READ THE WHOLE SERIES: Prequel Series: Christmas Before the Magic
Question the Darkness Into the Darkness Fight the Darkness Alone in the Darkness Lost in Darkness The Chronicles of
Kerrigan Series Rae of Hope Dark Nebula House of Cards Royal Tea Under Fire End in Sight Hidden Darkness Twisted
Together Mark of Fate Strength & Power Last One Standing Rae of Light The Chronicles of Kerrigan Sequel A Matter of
Time Time Piece Second Chance Glitch in Time Our Time Precious Time The Chronicles of Kerrigan: Gabriel Living in the
Past Present for Today Staring at the Future Kerrigan Chronicles Stopping Time A Passage of Time Ticking Clock Secrets
in Time Time in the City Ultimate Future USA Today Bestselling author, W.J. May brings you a continuation of the
international bestselling series, The Chronicles of Kerrigan! Come back and enjoy the famous characters, or step into
the series right here. You won't be disappointed! Search Terms: fantasy, young adult fantasy, paranormal new adult
romance, superpowers, paranormal romance, Teen reads, action adventure romance, mystery, sequel, new adult college
romance, new adult, romance, superhero fantasy ebooks, supernatural free kindle books, superhero, supernatural, young
adult, coming of age, sagas, Chronicles of Kerrigan, dark fantasy, fantasy anthology, fantasy witches, prequel, hybrid,
hybrid paranormal, hybrid fantasy, Meyers, Stephanie, w.j. may, tattoos, werewolf series, FICTION / Fantasy /
Paranormal FICTION / Romance / Paranormal / Shifters FICTION / Fantasy / Contemp, young adult paranormal, juvenille,
humorous, tattooist, dark paranormal, horror romance, fantasy new adult, horror, paranormal suspense, The Chronicles of
Kerrigan, series, boarding school, paranormal, England, Tudor, New Adult & College Romance, new adult and coll,
academy, magic
Hard to Score K. Bromberg 2021-02-16 New York Times bestselling author, K. Bromberg, is back with a new Kincade sister
and a swoon-worthy football player in an all new standalone romance that will make you believe in first crushes and
true love. I’ve signed numerous players to my family’s agency—I assumed winning over my next client would be just as
easy. The last thing I expected was to run into the boy who took my first kiss and broke my heart: only now Drew Bowman
is all grown up. Sexy. Scandal-tainted. Second-string. The crush I never got over. I tell myself work is the reason I
can’t get him out of my head. I tell him his talent far outweighs his position, and I know I can help. I lie and lie,
because admitting that I want a second chance at my first love is impossible. Some lines cannot be crossed, and ours
was drawn in the sand years ago. *** I’m supposed to hate her. I’ve been told so time and again for ten years - her
father ruined our family, smeared my name before my career even began. But that’s not what I’m feeling now. Brexton
Kincade just strode out of my memories and onto my field. Driven. Determined. Grown up. The Capulet to my Montague.
Being with her would be an unforgivable sin against my father, but I can’t resist the pull between us. Even if it means
hiding what we have. Even if it means confronting the secrets I’ve always feared were lies. Read what others are saying
about New York Times bestselling author, K. Bromberg: “. . . riveting, sexy and pulsing with energy. And I can't wait
for more!" - Lauren Blakely, #1 NYT bestsellingauthor “An irresistibly hot romance that stays with you long after you
finish the book.” - Jennifer L. Armentrout, # 1 NYT bestselling author “Captivating, emotional, and sizzling hot!” — S.
C. Stephens , #1 NYT bestselling author “Bromberg is a master at turning up the heat!” — Katy Evans, NYT bestselling
author “K. Bromberg is the master of making hearts race and pulses pound.” — Jay Crownover, NYT bestsellingauthor “She
has the most delicious heroes in the book world! A master storyteller!!” — Pepper Winters, NYTbestselling author “K.
Bromberg writes the perfect romance, packed with steam, sizzle, and soul. — Ella James, USA Todaybestselling author
"Super charged heat and full of heart. Bromberg aces it from the first page to the last." – Kylie Scott, NYTbestselling
author “Bromberg reminds you why this series was the phenomenon it is. Sexy, heartwarming, and so much more.” – Corinne
Michaels, NYT bestselling author ". . . everything you want in a romance; sexy, sweet, and amazingly perfect." —KL
Grayson, USA Today bestselling author ". . . everything you’ve ever wanted in a romance. Simply unputdownable." –
Helena Hunting, NYT bestsellingauthor Topics: contemporary romance, small town, second chance, friends to lovers,
series, romantic series, women’s fiction, romance saga, romantic small town, series starter, first in series, romance
series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new york times bestseller romance, NYT romance, new york times romance,
sexy, heartwarming, sports romance, heart-warming, family, love, love books, kissing books, emotional journey,
captivating romance, emotional, healing, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, swoon, K. Bromberg romance,
funny romance, modern romance, new release, office romance, forbidden romance, boy band, older in life, childhood
crush, friends to lovers, one night stand, second chance romance, hidden romance, strong alpha, alpha hero, family
business, strong female lead, strong heroine, family secrets, top romance reads, best seller, emotional romance, family
romance, Driven series Perfect for fans of Colleen Hoover, Nicholas Sparks, Maya Banks, Penelope Sky, Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Fox, Lexi Blake, EL James, Carrie Ann Ryan, Lani Lynn Vale, Chelle Bliss, Sarina Bowen, Penelope Ward, Nora
Roberts, Marie Force, Melanie Harlow, Corinne Michaels, Laurelin Paige, Lauren Blakely, Lexy Ryan, Audrey Carlan,
Melissa Foster, Kristen Proby, Devney Perry, Susan Stoker, Tessa Bailey, Jana Aston, Sally Thorne, Christina Lauren,
Kristan Higgins, Elle Kennedy, Anna Todd, Debbie Macomber, Robyn Carr, Julia Kent, Sylvia Day, K.A. Linde, Catherine
Cowles, Jill Shalvis, J. Daniels, Jessica Hawkins, Rachel VanDyken, Jodi Ellen Malpas, L.J. Shen, Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott, Kennedy Ryan
The Effing List Cherise Sinclair 2021-06-15 If you haven’t read this series, you’re missing out. Sinclair writes the
best Doms. Period. ~ Under the Covers Book Blog Let’s liven up our marriage. It’ll be fun. Then her husband brought two
slaves into the house. That was the end of that. Divorce achieved, Valerie is working on her goals. Friends: has a new
one. Fitness: little muscles! Finances: in the black. Friskiness? Total. Effing. Fail. So she attends the notorious
Shadowlands club’s open house. There, a sadistic Dom—a fellow professor--teaches her that she loves pain with her
pleasure. He wants to show her more. Despite the razor edges of his hard face and the authority in his every word, he’s
careful and caring. He listens, and how tempting is that? But she knows better. Her heart is off-limits. Retired
Special Forces colonel, Ghost has been a widower for long enough. Although he’s ready to love again, the generous,
caring woman he desires has scars from her past. However, he has hard-won skills, enough to show Valerie there can be a
new F on her list—fulfillment. Life looks good. Until his past surfaces, shattering his new life and the love he’d
hoped to win. --- I love that I can dive into a Masters of The Shadowlands book and get lost and come out feeling warm,
safe, and floaty. Just like being in “sub space”. ~ Marie’s Tempting Reads
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